## Black Hills Surgery Center, L.L.P.

## Memo

To:

Frank Shobe

From:

Debbie Schortzmann

CC:

Date:

11/25/2002

Re:

Phone call from neighbor

I received a voice message from Dick Olson. He lives at 336 Alta Vista Drive. He received our letter about not being at our Open House and if he had any questions, to please call.

He said the reason he didn't come to the Open House is that he didn't have any questions or concerns. He thinks BHSC is a great neighbor and doesn't have a problem with us. He said he believes we should continue growing. He would be glad to sign anything saying that.